
09/02/2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
During this week the children had fun learning about things that we see in the sky and some of 
their properties. We discussed why the star, the sun, is good and bad for us, and why it looks 
different than other stars. We discussed the phases of the moon and we covered vocabulary 
such as gravity, rotation, stars, sun, moon, motion, etc. 
 
The children did great on their first Math test, way to go! We introduced subtraction using 
drawings and manipulatives. 
 
We have been talking about the present and the past during Social Studies. We learned some 
facts about life then and compared it with today's way of living. We also learned what a 
timeline is. 
 
We covered rhyming words, syllables, sound-out words, and letters J, U, K, X, and G during this 
week. We continue to review that writing is done left to right and top to bottom, the 
importance of space in between, and the proper formation of our letters! 
 
SPECIAL EVENT: 
We celebrated Maximiliano's 6th Birthday 🎂, thank you for sharing this special moment with 
us!!! 
 
COMING UP: 
Kids for Kids will be closed on Monday the 5th to observe Labor Day. 
Science test on Wednesday the 7th 
Social Studies test on Thursday the 8th 
Spelling and High Frequency words' test on Friday the 9th 
 
Wishing you all a fantastic long weekend! 
Love, 
Ms. Audrey🌸 


